
  

 

24th November 2023 

‘Local Memories, Broadening Horizons’ 
Our KS2 footballers were in action this week, competing at the APHS cluster 

festival.  Our A team played some fantastic football, narrowly missing out on first 

place, finishing in second just behind Wells Primary.  Our development team, made 

up of mostly year 4 players, showed amazing resilience and grew in confidence 

each game, finishing the completion in joint 5th.  Well done to all our players - we 

are already looking forward to the girl’s 

tournament in January. 

After competing at the North Norfolk Championships back in October, four of our 

cross country runners qualified for the Norfolk School Games finals on Wednesday 

at Thetford Forest.  Racing against children from the 7 other areas of Norfolk, with 

80 children competing in each race, our runners were amazing and certainly gave 

100%.  Congratulations to Ophelia (16th) Will (48th), Bryce (52nd) and Shay (70th). 

We are very proud of you for not only representing the school but also the North 

Norfolk area.  

EYFS and KS1 pupils were treated to a music extravaganza on Wednesday, as they took part in the BBC Ten Pieces 

Watch Party, which featured the BBC National Orchestra of Wales. What a busy afternoon of fun! 

 

England Women’s v Netherlands Wembley Trip – Friday 1st December 
Letters have gone home with the pupils who are attending the Wembley trip on Friday 1st.  Parents, please can you 

make sure you have read the letter and let Mrs Morrell know by Thursday 30th November which drop off point you 

will be picking your child up from.  Many thanks. 

 

Poppy Appeal 
Mrs Bobbins has been in touch to say thank you to all those that bought her knitted poppies. She has raised £72 so 

far, all donations will go to The Royal British Legion.  We will let you know the overall school total when we know. 

 

FOBS 

 
Thank you to everybody that came to the Burnham Market light 

switch on and visited our stall. We made £146.25 from the 

tombola, guess the weight of Sydney and through donations.  A 

great amount from a fantastic festive afternoon/evening.   

 

We hope you have enjoyed the Winter Fair today.  Our next event 

is the Christmas raffle, which will be drawn after the evening performance of the Christmas 

production. Tickets will be sent home in school bags soon for parents to sell. Thank you in 

advance for your support with this.  

 

 



  

 

Good Work Awards/Values Awards 

 

Out of School Awards 

Dayna (in recognition of winning 25m Freestyle gold and 25m breaststroke gold at the Dereham Otters’ Swimming 

Gala) 

Dates 

Friday 1st December – Wembley trip to see The Lionesses v The Netherlands 

Thursday 7th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 8th December - Bollywood Dance Day 

Tuesday 12th December – 1.30pm Christmas Production 

Wednesday 13th December – 6pm Christmas Production 

Monday 18th December – Cluster Quicksticks Hockey Yrs 4-6 

Wednesday 20th December – 9.30am Christingle @ St Mary’s Church, Christmas lunch & parties 

Wednesday 20th December – Last day of term 

Thursday 4th January 2024– Spring Term starts 

Friday 16th February – Last day of term 

Monday 26th February – Term starts 

Wednesday 27th March – Last day of term  

Monday 15th April – Summer Term starts 

Friday 24th May – Last day of term 

Monday 3rd June – Term starts 

Wednesday 19th June – Sports Day 9.00am – 13.00pm 

Monday 24th - Friday 28th June – Holkham Woodland Week 

Wednesday 3rd July – Friday 5th July – Whole School Transition (internal and APHS) 

Friday 19th July – Finish for the Summer Holidays 

SEALS: Lilia (because you have a really good attitude 
towards your learning and completing the challenges) 
TURTLES: Cleo (because you are simply fabulous) 
DOLPHINS: Dolphin Class (because of your excellent DT 
designs and construction)  
KITTIWAKES:  Elsie (because you have tried really hard 
with multiples and factors, taking great pride in your 
achievement) 

William (because you have taken great pride in getting 
better at segmenting to spell) 
William (because you are taking pride in your writing) 
Henry (because you are taking much more pride in your 
writing) 
Willow (because you always takes a huge amount of 
pride in your work – an excellent attribute) 

  


